
Schoolbus Driver Safety – Fueling Safety
Fatality File

1 injured after bus strikes Shell gas station in Prince
George’s County
PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY, Md. (7News) — One person was taken to the hospital after a
private school bus crashed into a Shell gas station in Forestville, Maryland Thursday
morning, authorities said.

Officials said a bus crashed into a Shell gas station on Forestville Road and Stewart
Road.

Prince George’s County Fire/EMS Department was called to the scene at around 10:45
a.m.

One person was transported to the hospital with serious but non-life-threatening
injuries.

Police said the building partially collapsed.

No children were on the bus at the time of the collision.

No further details were immediately available.
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